
Russell - DNR, Elliott <elliott.russell@state.co.us>

Adequacy Review Letter M2023004
Maxwell Ammann <MAmmann@blattnerenergy.com> Fri, Apr 14, 2023 at 11:20 AM
To: "Russell - DNR, Elliott" <elliott.russell@state.co.us>

Elliott,

 

Thank you for the call today. Attached is the response to everything regarding the Adequacy review. The only things I am
still missing will be answered once I meet with the landowner tomorrow. Due to this I will need one more extension on the
review phase of the permit. Can we extend it an additional 30days? Thank you!
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